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Board of Elections Update 
 

Did you miss your chance to register to vote in the State of Maryland?  Want to participate in the up-
coming Town elections - you still can!  The Town of Cheverly is allowing residents to vote in Town 
elections even if you are not registered to vote in state-wide or federal elections.  
 

The voter registration application for Cheverly voters is available on the Town website and on the 
QR codes below: 
  English Version   French Version    Spanish Version 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Copies of the document are available at Town Hall, copies are also available outside of Town Hall 
for no-contact pick-up, and were recently printed in the April 2021 Town Newsletter. 

Residents who are registered outside the State of Maryland may also be able to vote in Town Elections, if they meet 
the criteria to register to vote in the Town of Cheverly.  Residents may also submit an application to Town Hall on 
Tuesdays or Wednesdays between the hours of 10:00 am and 3:00 pm. 

The application contains information on what  
documentation you will need to provide to  
register to vote in Town elections.  The Board  
of Elections Supervisors will also hold a Voter  
Registration Drive on Wednesday April 21, 
2021 in front of Town Hall between the hours 
5:00pm  and 7:00pm.  In addition, voters will  
be allowed to register to vote on Election Day,  
Monday May 3, by coming to Town Hall during 
the time the polls are open (polls are open from 
7:00am to 8:00pm) and you can be guided 
through the process of registering onsite. 

Friday, April 23, 2021  
Final day to request an absentee ballot.  

Absentee ballot application requests submitted on Friday, April 
23rd must be picked up in person from the Cheverly 

Community Center.  
 

Friday, April 30, 2021 
Last day to file as a certified write-in candidate. 

 
 
 
 
 

Monday, May 3, 2021 
ELECTION DAY  

All voting will take place at the Cheverly Community Center. 
COVID-19 protocols will be in place.  
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Voter Registration  
Information 

 
Registering to vote in the Town of Cheverly DOES 
NOT authorize you to vote in any other elections. 
 
You must register to vote in person. You may come 
to Town Hall on Tuesdays or Wednesdays between 
the hours of 10:00 am and 3:00 pm., to the Voter Reg-
istration Drive on April 21 between 5:00 pm and 7:00 
pm at Town Hall or on Election Day, May 3, 2021 
before the polls close at 8:00 pm. 
 
The Town of Cheverly does not register voters by po-
litical party.  
 
Requirements: 

✓   Be a resident of the Town of Cheverly,  
 Maryland for at least 30 days prior to the 
 Town election. 

✓         Be at least 18 years of age by the next Town 
 election. 

✓         Not have been convicted of a felony and  
 currently serving a court-ordered sentence of 
 imprisonment for the conviction. 

✓         Not have been convicted of buying or selling 
 votes. 

✓         Not be under guardianship for mental disabil-
ity or, if you are, not have been found by a 
court of competent jurisdiction by clear and 
convincing evidence that you cannot com-
municate, with or without  accommodations, a 
desire to participate in the voting process. 

 

Bring your photo identification and  
required documentation with you to  
the Town Hall, 6401 Forest Road,  
Cheverly, MD 20875. 
 
(1)        Photo identification or an identification card 

issued by a federal, state, or local government 
entity of the United States or any foreign coun-
try or school provided that the identification 
document contains a photograph and/or identi-
fying information such as name, date of birth, 
gender, height, and eye color. Examples of ac-
ceptable documentation could include a U.S. 
or foreign passport, visa, alien registration 
card, driver’s license, MVA identification 
card, military identification, or school ID with 
photo; and 

(2)        Document that establishes current residence in 

the Town of Cheverly if not already estab-
lished by (1) above. Examples could include 
copy of a deed, house or apartment lease, utili-
ty bill, paycheck, bank statement, school rec-
ord, or other official or government document 
that shows your name and current address in 
the Town of Cheverly. 

 
 

Ballot Drop Box  
 

There is a Ballot Drop Box in front of Town Hall.  It 
is secure and under surveillance 24 hours a day. Resi-
dents may drop their ballot in the box anytime before 
the polls close at 8:00 pm on Election Day, May 3, 
2021.  
 
 
 

 
 

Covid-19 Voting Day 
Guidelines  

 
Covid-19 guidelines will be followed for those voting 
in person on election day. Masks will be required, and 
social distancing implemented for the safety of all. 
Volunteers will assist with the flow of voters as well 
as sanitizing surfaces and pens throughout the day. 

 
 

Absentee Voting 
 
Voters of Cheverly!  Election Day 2021 will be here 
before you know it!  
  
If you would like to request an absentee ballot, you 
may do so this year without providing a reason.  The 
voter registration application for Cheverly voters is 
available on the Town website and on the QR codes 
below: 
 Paper copies are also available at Town Hall and 
were printed in the April 2021 Cheverly Newsletter. 
  
English version:   
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Spanish version:  

 

 

 

French version:  

Applications may be returned to Town Hall to 
the secure (blue) mailbox that has been installed to the 
left of the glass entry doors at Town Hall (applications 
are also located near this mailbox).  The final day to 
request an absentee ballot will be Friday April 23, 
2021. 

 Applications are subsequently approved by the Board 
and then a ballot package will be mailed to you or you 
can arrange for it to be picked up at Town Hall.  Ab-
sentee ballots are then returned to Town Hall - you 
can drop your ballot in the official State of Maryland 
Ballot Box that has been installed in front of Town 
Hall - or may be mailed to the Town.  Ballots must be 
received by Election Day, Monday May 3, 2021 in 
order for them to be counted.  
 
 

Certified Write-In Candidate 
 
The Cheverly Town Council is up for election on 
Monday May 3, 2021.  Anyone interested in running 
for council who missed the petitioning deadline still 
has the opportunity to run as a certified write-in candi-
date. Certified write-in candidates will have their 
names posted alongside the sample ballots (though  
their names will not appear on the ballot, it will be 
indicated the individual has been designated as a certi-
fied write-in candidate).  Any voter may write in any 
name as a write-in candidate; however, certified write-
in candidates are granted official standing to contest 
the outcome of election results. 
 
Applications for write-in candidates are due by Fri-
day, April 30, 2021, though interested individuals are 
encouraged to submit their paperwork in advance of 

the deadline. The form is available on the Town web-
site at https://www.cheverly-md.gov/sites/g/files/
vyhlif401/f/uploads/council_write-in.pdf.   
 

 

B o ard of  E l ec t io n  
S uperv is ors  M ee tin g  

 

You are invited  
to attend the upcoming BoE Meetings via Zoom 

  

Topic: Board of Election Supervisors Meeting 

Dates: April 28, & 30,  2021  
Time:  7:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84194935796?
pwd=ZlFCL2doZk9RSFJOR3RER2xUQmJxZz09 
 
Meeting ID: 841 9493 5796 
Passcode: 210187 
 
One tap mobile 
+13017158592,,84194935796# US  
(Washington DC) 
+13126266799,,84194935796# US  
(Chicago) 
 
Dial by your location 
+1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC) 
  
Email chvboes@gmail.com for questions and con-
cerns.  
 

Dates to Remember  
 
Friday April 23, 2021 - last day to request an absen-
tee ballot application.  Requests for absentee ballot 
applications submitted on Friday April 23 must be 
picked up in person no later than 5:00 pm that day. 
You may also pick up absentee ballot applications 
from the Cheverly Community Center on Tuesdays or 
Wednesdays between the hours of 10:00 am – 3:00 
pm prior to the April 23 deadline. 
 

Friday April 30, 2021 - Last day to file as a certified 
write-in candidate. 
 

May 3, 2021 - Election Day. All absentee ballots 
must be returned to the Cheverly Community Center 
by 8:00 pm!  In person voting will take place at the 
Cheverly Community Center.  COVID-19 proto-
cols will be in place.  

https://www.cheverly-md.gov/sites/g/files/vyhlif401/f/uploads/council_write-in.pdf
https://www.cheverly-md.gov/sites/g/files/vyhlif401/f/uploads/council_write-in.pdf
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84194935796?pwd=ZlFCL2doZk9RSFJOR3RER2xUQmJxZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84194935796?pwd=ZlFCL2doZk9RSFJOR3RER2xUQmJxZz09
mailto:chvboes@gmail.com
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Hi. I’m Marverly Nettles, 
your candidate for Town 
Councilmember for Ward 
1. Since moving to Chever-
ly, I’ve quickly immersed 
myself into various organi-
zations. Those organiza-
tions have been highlighted 
during the recent global 
pandemic and national civil 
unrest; and both have im-
pacted our community. As 
the former Leader of 

Cheverly Community Emergency Response Team 
(CERT) from June 2019 until January 2021, it was 
important to feed the community information pertain-
ing to Preparedness. CERT became instrumental in 
April 2020 pulling together Food Drives and Food 
Distributions. In August 2020, I was elected President 
of Cheverly Police Chief’s Advisory Board. As the 
call for police reform grew, Cheverly Police started 
rewriting policies, and PCAB took a leadership role in 
gathering input from the community.  
 

Moving forward, Cheverly will be gaining neighbors 
in the middle of Ward 1 within 3 years with the rede-
velopment of Hospital Hill. It’s important that we con-
sider all possible avenues and their impact on our 
community. I look forward to hearing from you and 
working with the County to achieve Cheverly’s vision. 
Secondly, as we’ve moved into interacting virtually, it 
is important for Cheverly to invest in technology, in-
cluding increased WIFI capabilities. I will advocate 
for accessibility across the community to ensure “no 
neighbor is left behind”. Thirdly, it is critical for 
Cheverly to take the lessons learned from the pandem-
ic and the flood and focus on resiliency and sustaina-
bility for the community. I plan to lead Cheverly in 
developing an Emergency Operations Plan to prepare 
for future disasters and leverage resources available 
through the County and non-government partners to 
help our residents in times of trouble.  
 

I ask for your vote on May 3. Together we can accom-
plish the hard work of building on what makes 
Cheverly amazing to ensure a bright future for all 
Cheverly residents. Please visit 
www.MarverlyForCheverly.com for more information 
or contact marverlyforcheverly@gmail.com for ques-
tions or concerns.   

 
 

Dear neighbors, 
My name is Kate Duis and 
I’m eager to serve as the 
next Ward 2 Councilmem-
ber. 
I believe everyone has a 
responsibility to give back 
and serve our community 
however we’re able. As a 
non-profit fundraiser, I’ve 
done this by raising critical 
funds for education, inter-
national development and 

women’s health. In Cheverly, I’ve done this by serv-
ing on the Cheverly Community Market board – 
working to expand the food and nutritional benefits 
offered to customers and to rethink our operations so 
the market is a safe place to shop during the pandem-
ic. As your councilmember, I will serve Ward 2 by 
focusing on: 
 Accessibility – Councilmembers should be acces-

sible and approachable. I’m committed to provid-
ing timely updates, answering your questions, and 
engaging in respectful dialogue even when we dis-
agree. I’ll ask critical questions about how we can 
reach all residents, ensure everyone feels wel-
comed and informed, and make engagement on 
town matters easier. 

 Responsiveness – This past year has been incredi-
bly difficult for everyone. It has also proved yet 
again that this community rallies together to find 
ways to help those in need. While we may be able 
to relax our COVID protocols later this year, the 
need to respond and assist our neighbors will per-
sist. I’ll work to connect residents to assistance 
where applicable, promote the work of community 
groups like Cheverly Village and Cheverly CERT, 
and, when appropriate, re-examine the role of 
town government to provide direct support.      

 Solutions-oriented Leadership - As your coun-
cilmember, I’ll approach problems in a holistic 
way – seeking out diverse perspectives from our 
ward and within the Council to understand the var-
ious needs and concerns that exist. I’ll drive to-
wards action, not losing sight of the end goal or 
opportunity. And, I’ll do this with a focus on what 
is in front of us now and what may come next. 

I will be a strong voice for Ward 2 residents, 
and I will work hard to prioritize your needs. To 
learn more, please visit www.duisward2.com or 
email duisward2@gmail.com.  
I look forward to connecting and thank you for 
your vote. 

PROFILES OF CANDIDATES FOR 
WARD 2 

Kate Duis 

PROFILES OF CANDIDATES FOR 
WARD 1 

Marverly Nettles 

http://www.MarverlyForCheverly.com
mailto:marverlyforcheverly@gmail.com
http://www.duisward2.com
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Ward Two, I’m Micah 
Watson, and I’m asking 

for your vote by absentee 
or in person on May 3.  
My wife and I have lived 

in Ward 2 since 2002 and 
are raising our two sons 
here.  I’m active in our 

Boy Scout Troop and the 
Sons of the American Le-
gion and I’m a past co-

chair of Cheverly Day and 
Spellman PTA board 

member.  I’m running for reelection because we still 

have work to do to make Cheverly the Town that drew 
us here 18 years ago – a safe, healthy, walkable, com-
munity where neighbors know each other and look out 
for each other. The pandemic and the September flood 

hit Ward 2 hard, but we are resilient and I’ve pushed 
the Town to continue providing you with needed ser-
vices.  Over the past two years, I’ve secured curb, gut-

ter, sidewalk, and safety improvements and moved us 
closer to having a hiker-biker trail that connects to our 
Industrial Park.  I keep a careful eye on spending and 

revenue so that we can weather recessions while pay-
ing staff and providing services.  We’ve also im-
proved our police force – I strongly supported hiring 

Chief Towers and I back his efforts to hire and retain 
good officers and to improve use-of-force and other 
policies.  If I’m reelected, my top priorities will be 

remaining accessible and responsive to you; fully re-
storing Town services to pre-pandemic levels; annex-
ing Hospital Hill into the Town; preventing your 

Town property taxes from increasing; and ensuring 
development projects including Hospital Hill are high-
quality, add amenities that we want, and minimize 

traffic and other headaches.  Thank you for your con-
sideration, it’s a privilege to serve you, and I’d be 
honored to have your vote by absentee or at Town 

Hall on May 3.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello neighbors, 
Happy Spring! It is my favorite 
season, one of fresh starts and 
possibility. Which makes this 
message a bittersweet one to 
write. 
Mere days after I filed for 
reelection, I was formally of-
fered a once-in-a-career assign-
ment at my workplace. The 
details have had to remain con-
fidential until the transition is 
officially announced later this 
week, but I can say it is an as-

signment that will require my full attention. The unfortu-
nate timing of the offer vis-à-vis the town’s election cal-
endar, combined with the urgent nature of the assign-
ment, leaves me with two options—to continue to cam-
paign and potentially win the election, knowing that the 
nature of my work will leave me with little time to de-
vote to Council; or to withdraw now, knowing that any 
candidate that might want to run for my seat against my 
current opponent would need to run as a write-in candi-
date. I am officially withdrawing from the election. 
I don’t know a lot about the other candidate for the Ward 
3 Council seat. Some quick googling leads me to believe 
that he and I hold very different views about a great 
number of things. I am not sure how his experience and 
values might impact our town. I will say it is my sincere 
hope that a Ward 3 resident will step forward to launch a 
write-in campaign in order to provide residents with an 
alternative choice. 
I have real, legitimate concerns about the ways in which 
current leadership is negatively impacting staff morale, 
intergovernmental relationships, future development op-
portunities, and authentic equity and inclusion. It is my 
hope that the council can continue to address these con-
cerns and that their good-faith efforts are understood as 
such.  
To those residents who have supported and encouraged 
me—I thank you from the bottom of my heart. I’m sorry 
I can’t realize the potential that we know I am capable of 
as an elected leader, and I hope you won’t feel your faith 
and trust has been misplaced. I acknowledge that I am 
opting for an easier path, and that my even having this 
choice is the result of a massive amount of privilege. I 
own that in this moment, I am choosing my career, fami-
ly, and own well-being in stepping away from serving 
my community. One day I may find myself in a position 
to serve the town again in some capacity. In the mean-
time I will continue to support the Town of Cheverly as 
much as I can as a resident. 
Sincerely, 
Nicole Bryner 
Councilmember, Ward 3 

PROFILES OF CANDIDATES FOR 
WARD 2 

Micah Watson 

PROFILES OF CANDIDATES FOR 
WARD 3 

Nicole Bryner 
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I moved to Cheverly four 
years ago after living and 
working in the Washington, 
D.C., area for over a dec-
ade. I am the vice president 
of a national non-profit 
concentrating on improving 
upward mobility and reduc-
ing poverty. I also own a 
small business and serve as 
a fellow on Evidence Based 
Policy at the Bipartisan 
Policy Center. 

  
I first learned about Cheverly from friends who raved 
about its friendly community, laid-back culture, and 
diverse residents. Since we moved to Cheverly, we’ve 
had two kids and met hundreds of amazing neighbors. 
We’ve commuted with a baby and stroller on the 
Cheverly Metro, enjoyed the Woodsworth 
Trail, joined St. Ambrose, and alternated Saturday 
mornings between Cheese Park, Town Park, and Cas-
tle Park. Through it all, we’ve hosted and gone to 
countless barbecues at our neighbors’ homes and 
watched our kids develop friendships with our neigh-
bors’ kids. I also developed slight headaches on 
Cheverly Day after discovering yet again that Chever-
ly Prom should end at least one hour earlier.  
 
I want to be your councilman because I love this com-
munity and feel lucky to live here. I want to continue 
seeking progress and prosperity for all residents 
through thoughtful, forward-thinking development 
projects while ensuring our town remains the wonder-
ful community we all know and love. I believe local 
government works best when we put aside our differ-
ences and deliver results on bread-and-butter issues 
that make our town an even better place to live. These 
issues include ensuring that you get the best value for 
your tax dollars, improving town services (such as re-
instating twice a week trash pickup and fixing 
the cheese in Cheese Park), addressing traffic issues, 
and ensuring local development meets the needs of the 
people of Cheverly.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs. Munyeneh matriculated from 
Columbia College with a Bache-
lor’s in Political Science and 
Georgetown University with a Mas-
ters in Leadership (Organizational 
Development),  cum laude, cum 
honore.  She garnered membership 
in Alpha Lambda Delta and Golden 
Key International Honor Society. 
Mrs. Munyeneh started her career 
as a Grants Management Specialist 
for the South Carolina Attorney 
General’s Office.  After relocating 
to the District of Columbia, Mrs. 
Munyeneh was hired as the first 

domestic violence victim advocate for the Metropolitan Police 
Department.  She worked with a team to address all victimization 
in the District of Columbia and was instrumental in creating what 
is now known today as the Victim Services Branch.  She worked 
at the National Center for Victims of Crime at the same time, 
while also serving as an Adjunct Professor for the Department of 
Homeland Security’s FLETC Domestic Violence Intervention 
Program.  In her tenure, she has served over forty thousand vic-
tims of crime. 
Mrs. Munyeneh extended her advocacy role to supporting her 
colleagues and staff when she was elected as Chief Shop Steward 
of the National Association for Government Employees.  She 
served as a Certified EEO Counselor to all District of Columbia 
employees which laid the groundwork for labor management 
partnerships with the Metropolitan Police Department and the 
Department of Forensic Science.  Mrs. Munyeneh ultimately 
transitioned into conducting investigations as an Employee Labor 
Relations Manager and contract EEO Investigator/Reviewer. 
Ready for a new challenge, she joined the federal government 
and serves as a Program Manager for the Office of Civil Rights 
and Diversity and liaison for the Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion 
team. 
In her “spare” time, Mrs. Munyeneh serves as a Mount Hope 
Commission Board Member, Ward 4 Councilmember, and Vice 
Mayor for the Town of Cheverly. Some of her notable accom-
plishments have included:  

 Getting the 4th Ward and the rest of the Town of Cheverly 
that was initially left out of the Historic District, included as 
part of the Historic District efforts with the Historic Preser-
vation Commission. 

 Uniting the town in the Vigil for George Floyd, Breonna 
Taylor, and Ahmaud Aubrey 

 Removing the plantation from the Town Seal.  

 Forging a partnership with Prologis to preserve tree canopy 
and the integrity of the neighborhood while addressing de-
velopment near Ward 4. 

 Securing the installation of new sidewalks in Ward 4 and 
beyond.  

 Providing community training on “Radical Listening” with 
the Mount Hope Commission. 

 Authoring the In Defense of Black Lives Resolution.  

 Proposing the COVID Relief Fund to help some of 
our neighbors in need.  

Lastly, Mrs. Munyeneh also volunteers in her respective sorori-
ties, Delta Sigma Theta Sorority Incorporated and Order of the 
Eastern Star.  She is the proud wife of Alonzo and mom of her 
rambunctious son, Justice.   

PROFILES OF CANDIDATES FOR 
WARD 4 

PROFILES OF CANDIDATES FOR 
WARD 3 

Ted McCann Kayce Munyeneh 
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I am Jennifer Garcia. I 
have lived in Cheverly 
since 2013. A very proud 
moment in my life was in 
2017 when I was elected 
as the first Latina to serve 
on the Cheverly Town 
Council.  I am your repre-
sentative on the Cheverly 
Town Council. I believe in 
fair and just service deliv-
ery. I am an advocate for 
justice and fairness willing 

to take the necessary steps to help implement equality 
and respect for all the residents of Ward 5. I am here 
to be a servant to the community that I deeply love & 
appreciate. I believe in open & honest communication 
because transparency, honesty & integrity are essen-
tial to trusting one another in building a community. I 
see a bright future for Ward 5. I have pushed against 
the status quo. Things that I accomplished while rep-
resenting you follow: 
 
 I have advocated for Ward 5 regarding mainte-

nance/leasing issues. As management has 
changed, I will  

       continue to push for the residents of Ward 5. 
 I ensure our town police do not enforce federal 

immigration laws on undocumented residents. 
  I lead the effort to institute Non-Citizen Voting in 

Cheverly. 
 I am working with the Cheverly Town Adminis-

trator to develop a parking solution to address un-
fair & excessive ticketing at the apartments. 

 I voted for the Black Lives Matter Resolution that 
establishes that black & brown lives matter in our 
Town. 

 I was instrumental in having the plantation home 
removed from the Cheverly Town Seal. 

 
This year’s election is on May 3rd.  I need your vote 
so that I can continue to ensure fair, equitable, & re-
sponsive services for you. You can vote in person or 
by absentee ballot. If you choose to vote in person, 
you may do so at the Cheverly Town Hall located 
at 6401 Forest Road, Cheverly Maryland 20785 from 
7:00 a.m. to 8 p.m.  If you wish to vote via absentee 
ballot, please contact me at 240-604-1081ASAP so 
that I can ensure you get the necessary paperwork.   
 
If you  have any questions, you can reach me at 240-
604-1081. 
 

Friends, 
My name is Amy Fry and I am 
seeking re-election for the Of-
fice of Council Member for 
Ward 6 for the Town of 
Cheverly.  
My family and I have lived in 
Cheverly for the past 7 years 
and are proud to call Cheverly 
“home.” Living in a multi-
generational household, 
Cheverly is a wonderful place 
to raise our family and we are 
happy to be part of a communi-

ty that has so much to give and to offer.  
Both my husband and I are active members of the commu-
nity, devoting time to our youth through sports (“Coach 
Larry” is on the board of Cheverly Boys & Girls Club) and 
I am a troop Leader for our Girl Scouts Troop. Since being 
elected in 2019, I have sought to learn and engage more 
through memberships in the Cheverly American Legion 
Auxiliary Post 108, organizing events and volunteering 
with Cheverly Community Emergency Resource Team 
(CERT), and becoming a volunteer with the Cheverly Vil-
lage.  
I am an attorney by profession while operating a side busi-
ness as a cookier, baking and decorating cookies, and 
teaching group fitness class (virtually since the pandemic). 
I have a JD from the Indiana University Maurer School of 
Law and a MA in International Studies from Claremont 
Graduate University. I am a 2nd generation Korean Ameri-
can and take pride in the fact that I am the first Asian 
American (and hopefully not the last) on our Cheverly 
Town Council.  
During my time on council, I am proud to say I co-lead our 
Cheverly Census Complete Count Committee, which re-
sulted in a 78.9% self-response rate; higher than that of our 
county and state, co-organized our 2020 Cheverly Angel 
Tree, voted affirmatively on measures to strengthen inclu-
sion, increase voter participation, and providing relief to 
our community while also advocating for infrastructure 
improvements throughout town. 
I have focused on increasing Ward 6 engagement and have 
sought ways to communicate effectively with our neigh-
bors. I am active on my Ward 6 Facebook Council page 
and send regular newsletters regarding town business and 
issues facing our community. Outreach and responsiveness 
have always been particularly important to me and I have 
done my best to ensure that I have remained accessible to 
all my neighbors, even during a pandemic.  
If re-elected, I promise to continue my commitment to 
boost participation in Ward 6 and beyond, to increase ef-
forts for inclusion and accessibility for all, and to work to-
wards collaboration on the Council and in the county as we 
work towards economic development in and outside our 
town.  
I humbly ask for your support and your vote on May 3, 
2021 to remain as your Ward 6 Council Member.  

PROFILES OF CANDIDATES FOR 
WARD 5 

Amy Fry Jennifer Garcia 

PROFILES OF CANDIDATES FOR 
WARD 6 
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SAMPLE BALLOT  
 

Town of Cheverly  
Municipal Election  

May 3, 2021  
 

Town Council  
Ward 1  

Marverly Nettles  
 

 (Write-in)  
Place an “X” in the box next to the candidate of your choice. 
Select only one. To vote for a write-in candidate, place an “X” 
in the last box and print the candidate’s name clearly on the line 
provided. 

SAMPLE BALLOT  
 

Town of Cheverly  
Municipal Election  

May 3, 2021  
 

Town Council  
Ward 2 

Kathleen Duis  
Micah Watson  

 
  (Write-in)  

Place an “X” in the box next to the candidate of your choice. 
Select only one. To vote for a write-in candidate, place an “X” 
in the last box and print the candidate’s name clearly on the line 
provided. 

SAMPLE BALLOT  
 

Town of Cheverly  
Municipal Election  

May 3, 2021  
 

Town Council  
Ward 3 

Nicole Bryner   
Edward “Ted” McCann  

 
 (Write-in)  

Place an “X” in the box next to the candidate of your choice. 
Select only one. To vote for a write-in candidate, place an “X” 
in the last box and print the candidate’s name clearly on the line 
provided. 

SAMPLE BALLOT  
 

Town of Cheverly  
Municipal Election  

May 3, 2021  
 

Town Council  
Ward 4 

Kayce Munyeneh  
 

 (Write-in)  

Place an “X” in the box next to the candidate of your choice. 
Select only one. To vote for a write-in candidate, place an “X” 
in the last box and print the candidate’s name clearly on the line 
provided. 

SAMPLE BALLOT  
 

Town of Cheverly  
Municipal Election  

May 3, 2021  
 

Town Council  
Ward 5 

Jenny Garcia  
 

 (Write-in)  

Place an “X” in the box next to the candidate of your choice. 
Select only one. To vote for a write-in candidate, place an “X” 
in the last box and print the candidate’s name clearly on the line 
provided. 

SAMPLE BALLOT  
 

Town of Cheverly  
Municipal Election  

May 3, 2021  
 

Town Council  
Ward 6 

Amy Jean Fry  
 

 (Write-in) 

Place an “X” in the box next to the candidate of your choice. 
Select only one. To vote for a write-in candidate, place an “X” 
in the last box and print the candidate’s name clearly on the line 
provided. 


